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Dear Sports Licensing and Tailgate Show Attendee,  
 
Thank you for participating in our 2024 License to Buy program at the show. This was 
the program’s most successful year yet, with over $31M in onsite orders and over 
$173K in rewards! 
 
Your rewards check was sent out! Our accounting team goes through every 
submission thoroughly after the show, if you feel your reward amount is incorrect, 
please email us at marketing@sportstailgateshow.com and we can go over it with you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next year January 22-24, 2025, at the Las Vegas 
Convention Center.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
The Sports Licensing and Tailgate Show Team  
 
 
 
 

 


